
  
 

ACTION 
 

TITLE:     Consider Milk and Bread Contracts for 2018-19  
     
 
DATE:     June 11, 2018      
 
RESPONSIBLE ADMINISTRATOR: Dr. Terry Morawski 

Chief Operations Officer  
      
BACKGROUND/CONSIDERATIONS: 
 
On April 30, 2018, bids for dairy products were opened in the Child Nutrition offices.  Hiland 
Dairy Foods was the only bidder for dairy products.  The bid tabulation sheet is attached.  
Hiland is our current supplier and their service has been satisfactory. A second supplier, 
Coleman Dairy, elected not to bid based on the volume needed. Based upon a review by Phillip 
Garcia, Director of Child Nutrition, he recommends the District award the 2018-2019 milk 
contract to Hiland Dairy.  
 
On May 1, 2018, bids for bread products were opened in the Child Nutrition Office. Harris 
Baking Company was the only bidder for bread.  The bid tabulation sheet is attached.  Harris is 
our current supplier and their service has been satisfactory.  Two other suppliers, Flowers 
Baking and Bimbo Bakery, did not submit bids this year.  Based upon a review by Phillip Garcia, 
Director of Child Nutrition, he recommends the District award the 2018-2019 bread contract to 
Harris Bakery.   
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
The administration recommends the board approve the milk and bread bids for 2018-19. 
 
If the Board agrees, the motion would read: move to award the milk contract to Hiland Dairy 
Foods and the bread contract to Harris Baking Company for 2018-19 fiscal year. 
 
 
  


